
THE APPLICATION 
FOR 2024-2025 
SCHOOL OF EDUCATION 
SCHOLARSHIPS 
IS NOW OPEN!

MARCH 
1-17

Scholarships are available for incoming 
freshman, transfer students, and currently 
enrolled LJFF School of Education students.

Further Information: 
Contact
Dr. Gary Holliday at 
gh30@uakron.edu

H E R E

S C A N


